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Approval of IUP-APSCUF Representative Council Actions 
 

The Academic Affairs Committee recommends that the following actions, which 

have the endorsement of the president and the provost, be approved. Because of 
the large number of actions, only a few are highlighted. For complete information, 

please refer to the IUP-APSCUF Actions document, available on the website. 
 
Eighteen program revisions were approved at the September 7, 2023, October 19, 

2023, and November 9, 2023, IUP-APSCUF Representative Council meetings. 
 

Three programs were placed in moratorium at the September 7, 2023, and 
November 9, 2023, IUP-APSCUF Representative Council meetings. 
 

Two new certificates were approved at the October 19, 2023, and November 9, 
2023, IUP-APSCUF Representative Council meetings and will be forwarded to the 

Office of the Chancellor for review and approval. 
 
One new program, MBA in Business Analytics, was approved at the November 9, 

2023, IUP-APSCUF Representative Council meeting and will be forwarded to the 
Office of the Chancellor for review and approval.   

 
 

The following motion is recommended for approval: 

 
THAT THE COUNCIL OF TRUSTEES APPROVE THE ACTIONS APPROVED AT 
THE SEPTEMBER, OCTOBER, AND NOVEMBER 2023 MEETINGS OF THE IUP-

APSCUF REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL, WHICH WERE SUBSEQUENTLY 
APPROVED BY PRESIDENT DRISCOLL. 




